Se ptember 13, 1933

Dear Mr., Magor,

I am this morning in receipt of your kind
invitation to dine with you at the St.James's Clud
next Monday evening. I regret that this will be im-
possible, as I am going out of town next Fri day after-

noon and shall not return until late Monday cvening,

~

I am very sorry ebout this. I know it has to do with

the Financial Federation campaign, and when Mr, Brittle
telephoned some time ago I felt that Monday the 18th
would be free. If I should return in time to attend

I will, but at present it looks as if I shall be late
in getting backe.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal

Mr. ReMJ.Magor,
Care St.James's Clubd,
Montreal, Ps Q.




